
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Wednesday, October 9, 2019 

2:45-3:45 - Student Council Meeting 7C 

3:00-4:00 - Strings Program 

2:45-3:45 - Jr. High Quick Recall Practice 

2:45-4:15 - After-school Art 

No Bus Service 

1:15 - Dorothy in OZ (grades K-3) 

No Bus Service 

9:00-10:00 - First Grade Trip to the Firehouse 

2:45-4:00 - Math Counts  

3-4:15 - After School Art 

 

8:45-9:45 - All School Mass 

2:45-4:15 - Lego Robotics 

2:45-3:45 - Future Problem Solving Middle School Practice 

4-5:30—Junior High Quick Recall at Turkeyfoot M.S. 

2:45-3:45 - Student Council Board Meeting 

2:45-3:45 - Junior High Quick Recall Practice  

3-4:15 - After School Art 

3:00-4:00 - Strings Program  

Grandparents’ and Special Friends’ Day 

3 or 4 Way Chili Spaghetti, Kidney Beans, 
Onions, Oyster Crackers, Garden Salad,   
Mandarin Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk 

“New” Cheese Bites or Cheese Pizza, Marinara 
Sauce, Veggie Boat, Applesauce, Fresh Fruit, 
Milk 

Chicken Quesadilla or Cheese Quesadilla, 
Salsa, Sour Cream, Refried Beans, Corn,   
Frozen Sidekicks, Diced Peaches 

Hot Dog or Cheese Coney, Roasted Potatoes, 
Onion, Shredded Cheese, Carrots/Celery with 
Dip, Diced Pears, Fresh Fruit 

Salisbury Steak with Roll or Hamburger/
Cheeseburger, Green Beans, Mashed Potatoes, 
Pineapple Tidbits, Fresh Fruit, Milk 

Chicken Nuggets, Macaroni & Cheese, Baked 
Beans, Veggie Boat, Mandarin Oranges, Fresh 
Fruit, Milk 

Grilled Cheese or Fish Sandwich, Tomato 
Soup, Oyster Crackers, Salad, Applesauce, 
Fresh Fruit, Milk 
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“Shaped by God to be Stewards” 

This year we are helping our students 
discover their shared identity and 
purpose: we are all children of God, 
made by Love for love. 

This year we are seeking to help our 
students discover their unique God-
given gifts and purpose that will 
enable them to make an irreplaceable 

2019-2020 SCHOOL THEME 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


Good afternoon, parents! 

Thank you for being stewards by supporting our campaign in the fight against Breast 

Cancer. Because of your efforts and generosity during our BSS Cares t-shirt sale, 

Blessed Sacrament was able to donate $2,430 to aide in curing this disease. So many 

of our school families are affected by cancer, so this contribution is a victory for our 

community. It is very inspirational to see what a difference we can make together in 

the world! Please continue, especially during this month of   awareness, to keep       

everyone that has been impacted by cancer in your prayers.      

On a different note, we want to address grade-notification emails to parents generated 

by Sycamore.  Please note that not all parents receive these.  They are opted-into on an 

individual basis, so this may not affect you whatsoever.  When parents set up a         

Sycamore-generated e-mail, it is configured for traditional (0 – 100%) grades.  For   

instance, parents can choose to receive a notification when a child’s grade is lower 

than a 70%.  Since standards-based grades (which are given in 2nd grade and Physical 

Education, Technology, Art, & Music for all grades) are on a 1 – 4 scale, the system 

will always recognize them as lower than a 70% and will generate the e-mail.   The  

system thinks that the 1 – 4 is a percentage out of 100 (which is not the case).  The 

term “low” that appears in that e-mail is simply indicating to the parent the reason 

that the e-mail was generated.  If the system generated an e-mail due to a high grade 

(i.e. above 90%), the system would say “High:91.” See the images below, which          

illustrate the configuration of system generated e-mails. We apologize for the                   

inconvenience, but this is a limitation of the current system.   

As always, please reach out to us with any questions, concerns, or feedback. Thanks 

for being part of Team BSS! 

 

Mr. Steffen and Mrs. Geiman  



Congratulations to the undefeated 7th grade champions 

of The Blacktop League coached by Brian Klaene!  



Governor’s Cup - 6th Grade Showcase 

Written Assessment Tryouts 

Written assessments consist of 6 events: 

Five Written Assessment Examinations in Mathematics,  
Science, Social Studies,  Language Arts, and Arts/
Humanities. Composition: On-Demand Writing 

 
Tryouts for Written Assessments and Composition  

Monday, October 21 and Tuesday, October 22, 

2:45 – 3:45PM 

 
BSS Community, 

 
We are so happy to report that as a result of our BSS 

Cares (Breast Cancer awareness) t-shirt sales, 
Blessed Sacrament was able to donate $2,430 to 

supporting the fight against Breast Cancer!  Thank 
you to all of our families who helped support the 

cause by purchasing a shirt.   
 

Thank you!  

http://www.kaac.com/governors-cup/written-assessment/
http://www.kaac.com/governors-cup/composition/


 

Please send any pictures that you take throughout the school 
year to the following email address :                                     
bsskypictures@gmail.com  
 
Please label the subject line with the grade level of the pictures.  Thanks in 
advance! 

BSS Fine Arts Night is scheduled for May 14, 2020 
 
Our theme this year, One More Time, focuses on using recycled materials to create awe-
some works of art. 
The newsletter will be used to communicate items that the art room can use your help 
in collecting. These should be clean items, possibly used, that are destined for the 
trash at home or work. At the moment, we are collecting: 
 Tiles, stone or ceramic, any color (between 3” and 8”) 
 Receive packages at home or at work? Brown Kraft paper (or other paper used for 

packing material) is needed 
 Perhaps your company is disposing of unused paper or fabric because of changes 

they are making 
 Clean Styrofoam veggie trays (please do not send meat trays, for obvious reasons) 
 Toilet paper / paper towel cores 



We are excited about grandparents’/special 

friends’ day coming up on October 18th.  We 

are asking that you help us welcome our 

grandparents by sending in various items for 

our hospitality station.  Please see the              

SignUpGenius below to let us know if you are 

able to send anything.  Items should be sent 

it on 10/15, 10/16, or 10/17.  Thank you so 

much for your help in making this day a huge 

success! 

Food Donation Sign Up 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0949a4af2da3fe3-bssgrandparents












Are you and your child interested in participating in a research study and     

making $30? The Parenting and Youth Well-Being Study at Miami University is 

recruiting parents and students in 6th, 7th, and 8th grade to participate in an important 

research study about relationships and youth’s well-being. Participation takes           

approximately 60 minutes and families are paid a total of $30 for their time. The 

study can be completed either at Miami University, the family’s home, or a public     

library.  

If you are interested in participating in the study or learning more, please: 

Call us: 513-818-2804  

Email us: framlab@miamioh.edu  

* The Parenting and Youth Well-Being study has been approved by the Miami      

University Institutional Review Board (approval # 01767r). 

 
Mary Monday Rosary is Monday, October 14th at 8:30 a.m. in the Undercroft. Please 

join us as we offer our intentions to our heavenly mother. The babysitting room will be 

open. All women are welcome.  Please note future Mary Mondays: November 11,          

December 16, January 13, February 10, March 9, April 6, May 11.  









Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

If you have photos of BSS events, sports, after-school activities, classroom parties, etc., please send them to Dawna Thompson at bsskypictures@gmail.com  

 Centennial Fun Fact: The total cost to build Blessed Sacrament Church in 

1939 was $198,743.06. Due to the rate of inflation, that is the price equiva-

lent of $318.6 million dollars in today’s terms.  

Educator of the Week: Ami Cahill! 
Part-time Chef and Crafter 

Grey’s Anatomy Junkie  

Regrettably 0% Italian  

Busy mom of two  

Creative, talkative, and smiley third grade teacher! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org

